





Brad Stephenson

Subject: Letter from Ms. Bodine to Mr. Salyers re Oak Ridge Reservation FFA Dispute

From: Dixon, Chelsea [mailto:Dixon.Chelsea@epa.gov]

Sent: Friday, August 9, 2019 7:41 AM

To: David Salyers

Cc: Bodine, Susan; Starfield, Lawrence; Wright, Peter; Breen, Barry; Leopold, Matt (OGC); Walker, Mary;
thomas.cubbage@hg.doe.gov; Leff, Karin; Shiffman, Cari; Mirza, Sabah

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Letter from Ms. Bodine to Mr. Salyers re Oak Ridge Reservation FFA Dispute

Dear Mr. Salyers,

Please find attached a letter from Susan Parker Bodine, Assistant Administrator for the EPA’s Office of Enforcement and
Compliance Assurance, regarding the dispute on the Focused Feasibility Study for Water Management for the Disposal
of CERCLA Waste on the Oak Ridge Reservation under the Oak Ridge Reservation Federal Facility Agreement.

The EPA looks forward to working with you and the State of Tennessee to resolve this dispute.
Sincerely,
Chelsea Dixon

Chelsea E. Dixon, Attorney-Advisor
Federal Facilities Enforcement Office

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
WIC South 2213C

1200 Pennsylvania Ave., NW (MC 2261A)
Washington, DC 20460

(202) 564-2592
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